From: Spanish Programme Organiser

Subject: SPANISH TALKS OTHER THAN IN CASTILIAN

To: Sr. Manyé - 8. Ramme

1st February 1947

It may interest you to know that we have now been given permission to broadcast a weekly 5-minute talk to Spain in a language or dialect other than Castilian.

I should welcome any suggestions as we cannot start until we have a programme arranged to cover at least 8 weeks. The ratio of Catalán to other talks should be approximately 50/50, i.e. not more than two Catalan talks a month. We should of course attend to Gallego. I think that Basque will be impossible. We should give an occasional 5 minutes to Mallorquín and Valenciano, although these are dialects rather than languages.

John bloody

J.A. Stordy

JAS/VES

9-5-46